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Dear Instructors and Students:
Queens Taekwon-do Center and I cordially invite you to the I.T.F New York Taekwon-do Tournament XIII, September 27th -28th, 2008, in La Guardia Community College located at 30-10 Thomson Avenue, in Queens, New York . 

As one of the biggest I.T.F competitions in the United States, we are always looking for ways to improve the functional as well as the competitive aspect of our event. This year, along with our usual events like Individual Patterns and Sparring, we will be continuing with the Team Power Breaking for Black Belt. (one team per school) and also the Team Sparring for Black Belts (3 person team) for Junior, Super Junior and Adult Divisions. Like every year we will be having Black Belt team Pattern. We are also bringing back 5th and 6th Dan Competition. 
We truly hope that this year will be one to remember. We also hope that with your participation our event continues to support the world-wide effort to continue General Choi Hong-Hi’s Legacy.
Queens Taekwon-do Center

89-16 Roosevelt Ave.

Jackson Heights, N.Y. 11372

Tel. 718-639-6998

www.QTC-ITF.com
Email: info@qtc-itf.com
Yours in Taekwon-do,

Master Ruben Suarez
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